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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

A very warm welcome back.  It has been lovely to see all the children       
settle straight back into things, and we are all looking forward to an             
action packed, fun summer term.  

 

On Monday 9th June, it would be lovely to open our doors up again and            
invite you all in for a book look -to have a look in your child’s books and 
chat to them about their learning.  It will be at 2.45p.m, however we will 
of course send a reminder out nearer the time. 

 

On a separate note, I would like to ask you all for a massive favour.  Over 
the next few months, I will be looking at careers and aspirations as part 
of our school assemblies.  I know that so many of you have wonderful and 
exciting careers and I was hoping to invite some volunteers in to speak to 
the children.  So, if you would be willing to chat to the children about 
your job, please could you let me know.  I know we have parents who are 
architects, doctors, mechanics, engineers, presenters, builders, carers, 
lawyers…. (the list goes on) - and I know it would be hugely beneficial and 
interesting for the children to listen to you.  So, a thank you in advance – 
and I promise it would not be anything too intimidating. 

 

That’s it from me this week.  We all look forward to seeing you on Mon-
day.  

 

 

     Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is – precious 

 

Definition 1  — of great worth or value 

Definition 2  — loved or dear to a person 

 

Granny’s pet poodle is very precious to her. 

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Orla, Miller, George 

Y2: Jacob, Charlie, Maddison 

Y3: Oscar, Martha, Scarlett 

Y4: Gracie, George, Amelia 

Y5: Yavanna, John, Kezia 

Y6: Caitlin, Senara, Ruben 

Word 

of  

the week 

Newsletter

  

 Monday 5th May—Bank holiday 

 Tuesday 6th May—Y3 South West Water 

visit 

 Monday 26th  —Friday 30th May —Half 

term 

 Thursday 5th—Friday  6th June—Y 4 Bude 

Camp  

 Monday 9th June—Book look  

 Monday 9th June—School group photos 

 

 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 

Newsletter
French word 

of  

the week 

‘chaud’  

Means ‘warm’ in                 

French


